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If there’s something special happening at your church that you feel needs to be shared
with the Region, please feel free to email us with any items to be included in the
newsletter. The deadline for items to be included is the first of the month. Please send all
material to socialmedia@philadelphiabaptist.org. 

God is the God of All

As Thanksgiving approaches, I am grateful
for the opportunity to serve the 124 member
churches of the Philadelphia Baptist

Read
More

We are Many Members, But One
Body

On Sunday, October 20, 2024, PBA
congregations were invited to a conversation
with the Chinese Christian Church and
Center to discuss the social justice issues
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First Baptist, Wayne Celebrates 100 Years

This year marks the 100th anniversary of the First Baptist Church of Wayne. Several
celebrations were held throughout the year that culminated in the month of October.

Read
More

Rev. Dr. Rodney Ragwan Commissioned for Global Service in
Multicultural Celebration

On Sunday, October 27, 2024, Reverend Dr. Rodney Ragwan was officially
commissioned as a global servant during a deeply meaningful and celebratory service
held at North Wales Baptist Church. The event marked a significant milestone in
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News and Notes
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"What a Difference a Year Makes" is the
theme for the first anniversary celebration for
Rev. Dr. John A. Dawkins, II pastor of the
Pinn Memorial Baptist Church.
Congratulations to Pastor Dawkins and First
Lady Barbara Dawkins and the congregation
o f Pinn Memorial Baptist Church on this
milestone, All are welcome to attend the
special Sunday worship on December 8th
at 10:30am (2251 N. 54th Street,
Philadelphia, PA). The Rev. Dr. Gus Roman
is the guest preacher.

Dr. Tony Campolo, pastor, professor, author,
speaker and social activist passed away
November 19, 2024. Click here to read a
complete bio on Tony's life and legacy

Upcoming Events

November 28-29, 2024 - PBA Office closed for Thanksgiving
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